PARENTS GUIDE

Your School Immunisation Program is going digital

In 2024 your school vaccination provider, Logan City Council, is moving to a simple digital system for our School Immunisation Program.

This online system, will replace the paper consent card system previously used. We'll capture a digital profile and consent for all visits for the year. This consent can be withdrawn by the parents/guardians at any time.

How it works...

Booking link

Your school will send you a booking link and a QR code. Use this to go to the VaxApp Parent Portal on your phone, tablet or computer.

Parent Portal

Follow the prompts to create a VaxApp profile for your child, and provide consent for the vaccines being given for their year level. Registration and consent takes about 5 minutes. You can return to the portal at any time before the date to confirm upcoming appointment dates or to withdraw consent. If you need help with the system, you are welcome to contact us for assistance.

Communication

You will receive email communication along the way which includes:

- booking confirmation
- pre-immunisation information
- post-vaccination confirmation
- · side effect fact sheet



What's next...

cinated

Early in the school year you will receive your booking link for the parent portal. Reach out to the school if you have any questions or contact Council's immunisation team on **3412 3412** or email **immunisation@logan.qld.gov.au**

For more information:

logan.qld.gov.au/ school-immunisation-program







